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We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m. Meeting, at The Westerville American Legion Hall, 393 East 
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SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:00. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 
month make sure you find someone you would like to know better, a new member or 
guest, and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new member/guest, 
approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a little about the other 
person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

June 28, 2016 – 6:30 pm 

Cindy Walton, Marilyn Murray, & Ginny Littleton, 
Presidents-of-the-Month 

Annual Guild Picnic 

It's June! That means it is time for the annual guild "picnic". The evening 
will not only be packed with food, but a variety of activities are on the 
agenda. The meeting begins at 6:30 p.m. and the will doors open at 6:00 
p.m. 
 
For the food preparation, members are asked to prepare a vegetable/
salad dish or a dessert according to their last name alphabetical place-
ment. 

 A-K  Vegetable/Salad dishes 
 L-Z Desserts 

 Meat, bread and drinks will be provided.  
 
A brief program about batting will be presented with Cindy Walton explaining the differences, 
how to choose, the overall appearance, etc. 
 
JoAnne Guthrie-Hurst is the featured quilter. She will be interviewed and will present many of 
her contemporary, eclectic quilts, letting us in on her inspirations and techniques. 
 
The Paint Chip Challenge creations will be on parade that evening, too. 
 
Of course, our regular activities cannot be forgotten: The Color My World Basket raffle, Fat 
Quarter Raffle, Sew-N-Tell, and pillowcases. Looking forward to "batting" a thousand that 
evening with fun, food and friends. 

June is National 
Fresh Fruit & 
Veggies Month!  
Eat some healthy, 
yummy fruits & 

veggies! 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
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June Featured Quilter & Trunk Show — 6:00 p,m, 
JoAnne Guthrie-Hurst  
Contemporary Eclectic Quilts 

JoAnne Guthrie-Hurst has been a Westerville Quilt Guild member since the 
guild’s beginning (2005). In those years, she has designed and constructed nu-

merous modern contemporary quilts and accessories (jackets and tote bags).  All used bright 
fabrics with traditional or modern patterns. At the June 28th guild meeting, twenty-six (26) 
quilted examples will be on display. 

JoAnne describes her first quilting or sewing experience: 

“My first sewing experience was with my mother at age 10 or 11, then middle and 
high school. Through the years I watched my grandmother make quilts but she nev-
er taught me. It wasn’t until years later when I finally took a quilt class that I was 
hooked.” 

Her personal quilting motto is “Make it, finish it, be proud, and show it.” JoAnne describes 
herself as a type “A” personality (she has no UFO’s!). She also reports that baking is another 
creative interest. As guild members, we can enthusiastically endorse Joanne’s creativity, tal-
ent, and skill in both fabric and food!! 

Come early at 6:00 PM to talk to JoAnne and see her extensive contemporary eclectic trunk 
show. One of the featured items will be her impressive Dear Jane quilt named “Jazzy Janie”.  
Other items include prize winning quilts (“Color Sunburst,” “Fantasia,” and “Fish Story”) and a 
rag fur jacket “guaranteed to turn heads.” 

Scrap Quilt  
Survey Revealed 
— Part 2 of 4 
 

 “A weed is just a mis-
placed plant – so is a 

scrap - a piece of fabric with no home and no 
plan. It can be any size, really just like a 
flower….very, very small to covering a whole 
wall.”  Twiddletails.blogspot.com 

In our February scrap quilt survey, one WQG 
member noted, “Scraps are like rabbits.” 
Thirty-one members responded to the fol-
lowing question: 

How did you acquire your scraps? 

Leftovers from projects - 2 

Inherited or gifted - 13 

Swaps with friends, guilds, etc. - 12 

Auctions, flea markets, yard sales, etc. - 9 

Won - 7 

It’s a mystery to me - 7 

Other – 1 – It multiples at night! 

Purchased: 

  For a project never started/finished - 8 

  To build my stash - 10 

  Just loved it/couldn’t resist - 11 

  It was a bargain - 7 

Stay tuned for more survey results revealed 
in upcoming newsletters! 

Twiddletails.blogspot.com


 

 

2016 Program Sneak Peek 

 
 
July 26, 2016 
Annette Beachy & Amy Komula, Presidents
-of-the-Month 
Fabric Bowls 
 
August 23 23, 2016 
Christina Sidebottom, President-of-the-
Month 
Aminah Robinson, Artist 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who 
is sick, has had surgery, or has 

had a death in 
the family, please contact 

Christina Sidebottom who will send a card. 
E-mail: o-side@att.net, telephone: 614-895-

9820 (home) / 614-208-2857 (cell). 

Mr. Frog Wants to 
Remind You: 

Wear Your Name Tags or 
Pay the Penalty! 
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PAINT CHIP CHALLENGE  
It is time to show off your 
Project! Tables will be set up 
to display the projects and we 
will also have a show and tell. 
Please make sure you have your paint chip 
attached. Everybody who submits their pro-
ject will have a chance to win a small prize. 
Can't wait to see how creative you are! 

Westerville 

Quilt Guild  

 

Quilt 
 

Plans continue for our fall quilt sale on Octo-
ber 15 at the Heritage Condominium Club 
House off Cleveland Avenue in Westerville! 
The committee is currently working on pub-
licity to attract as many shoppers as possi-
ble! And remember – when thinking about 
what YOU might donate, small projects are 
quick for you to make and affordable for our 
customers! Some suggestions for items to 
consider making are: tooth fairy pillows, mug 
mats, aprons, coasters, needle cases, bags, 
felted ornaments, small decorative pillows, 
10 minute table runners and items appealing 
to children. Halloween ideas will be popular 
as well. We will continue collecting through 
the September meeting. Forms will be availa-
ble at the meeting to be completed when 
submitting your donation. (Please see Karen 
Lesueur or one of the other committee mem-
bers to submit your donations.)  

Please call Amy Korn (891-8008) or e-mail at 
amyokorn@hotmail.com if you have any ques-
tions. 

mailto:amyokorn@hotmail.com


 

 

WQG Rolling Library 
 
Please remember that we are start-
ing the Rolling Library. If you have 
any books, patterns, or magazines 
that you would like to donate, please 
bring them to the January meeting 
and give them to DeeAnn Haworth, 

Marilyn Murray or Sue Meek. This will be an on-
going donation, so anytime you get tired of a 
book, etc. just bring it to the next meeting. 

Color Our World in 
2016!    
2016 WQG BASKETS - COLORS: 

JUL Blue 
AUG Orange 
SEP Brown 
OCT Pink  
NOV/DEC Gold/metallic 

A donations basket will be available at the meet-
ing for your donations! Thanks! 

Newsletter Information 
Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address: 
Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 
items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you know of a member that does not 
have access to email, please give them a copy of the newsletter. If you have any questions or suggestions, contact Lisa Smith, 
WQG Newsletter Editor. 

Fat Quarter Raffle! 
This month’s theme is 
Americana-Red, White, & 
Blue! Bring your FQs in or-
der to participate!  

Tickets for the “Color My 
World: Yellow” Raffle Basket will 
be on sale at the beginning of 
the meeting and during the 
meeting. The basket will contain 
fabrics, patterns, and other as-
sorted Yellow themed treats. 

The drawing will be at the end of the meeting. 
Tickets are $1 or 6 for $5.  

Circleville Goodtime Quilters 
23rd Annual Quilt Show 

New Date & New Location ! 
 

August 4, 5, & 6, 2016 
Ohio Christian University 

1476 Lancaster Pike 
Circleville , OH 

For more information and map, go to 
www.goodtimequilters.org.  

Do you or someone you know like Chipotle?  
Then mark your calendar for the 

 My Very Own Blanket Chipotle Fundraiser  

Tuesday, June 28, 2016, 4pm-8pm  

 Chipotle  
641 South State Street, Westerville  43081 

  Take a night off from heating up the kitch-
en — Let Chipotle do the cooking and the 

cleaning up 
  

 50% of the proceeds go to  MVOB!  
 

Tell your family, tell your coworkers and 
friends! See the attached flyer for de-

tails,  click here.    

mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter
mailto:smith1028@columbus.rr.com?subject=WQG%20Newsletter
http://files.ctctcdn.com/386b145a201/0e9664ec-8635-478c-ab61-b5347c6b519a.pdf

